Tessa Burpee
Brewer
LD 234

Dear Members of the Committee of Veterans and Legal Affairs,
I am writing in support of LD 234, An Act to Eliminate Ranked Choice Voting.

Ranked choice voting was touted as a way to make sure a candidate receives majority
support. It seems like that should mean a true majority - the majority of total votes
cast. But that isn’t how it has worked. Many votes end up being “exhausted” -thrown
out- and no longer counted in the total number of votes cast. This process is confusing
and costly and completely unnecessary.

Please support LD 234, An Act to Eliminate Ranked Choice Voting, and vote ought
to pass.



